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Dates for the Diary

First day of term
Monday 20th February

World Book Day
Monday 6th March

*Please note that due to PE 
we will be celebrating WBD 

the Monday after

Congratulations to Mrs Wilcox
her baby Boy Albert (Bertie) 
was born on Monday 6th 
February weighing in at 9lb and 
1oz

Little Angels
This week the children have had 
great fun with the book Luna Loves 
Art by Joseph Coelho and Fiona 
Lumbers. They have been 
discovering Famous Artists, looking 
at the tools they use, creating 
sculptures and exploring symmetry 
and patterns as well as discovering 
Creative music.

This week our Year 6's started 
training for the Exmoor
Challenge, they walked 

incredibly well!
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Shining Bright
w/c 

09/02/23
CR

Yohanna

C1
Alfie G

C2
Franklin

C3
Rayah

Class Dojo Champion
w/c 09/02/23

CR
Pippa

C1
Maddie

C2
Annmarie

C3
Otto

Attendance
Class attendance for 
the last week.
Class R -100%
Class 1 - 90%
Class 2 - 93%
Class 3 -96%

Congratulations
Well done to Franklin 
who gained a certificate in all 
things to do with Bees.
Leighton you got football 
player of the match. Alfie W 
got the best Beaver. Elliott 
went to watch Tiverton Town 
play and got given a 
signed shirt.
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Reception
In Reception we learnt 
about Smartie The Penguin. 
He had been given a new 
tablet for his birthday and 
was very excited. We read 
the story and found out how 
he learns to be safe on the 
internet.

Class 1
We have been talking about being safe on 
the internet this week as part of Safer 
Internet day on Tuesday 7th February. We 
discussed ways to keep yourself safe on 
the internet and talked about not putting 
your name, school or contact details 
online. We learnt that 
anybody could post things on the internet 
and therefore we need to consider the 
reliability of the information we find on the 
internet. The children learnt that no one 
owns the internet, and no one 
decides what can be put on; the 
internet can be used 
by everyone, and everyone can add things 
to it! The children also thought about safe 
apps and websites for children to use.

Class 2
Class 2 had some brilliant discussions 
around staying safe on the internet and 
all the different ways we can use the 
internet.
Class 2's top tips for staying safe online 
are
•Don't share personal information online
•Don't talk to strangers online
•If you see something that upsets you, 
go and tell an adult that you trust

Class 3
We watched the online 

safety video on BBC 
teach. We had lots of 

discussions about being 
safe online and followed 

the advice.

Safter Internet Day
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